Patrick Weddle

Chair, EDC Fish & Wildlife commission

## Recommendation to fill Fish & Wildlife commission vacancy

Dear Chair Weddle,

Both candidates, Heather Gardner and Robert Deitz II, are highly qualified to fill the vacancy on the EDC Fish & Wildlife commission which makes our recommendation very difficult. Based on the following, we recommend that Heather Gardner fill the vacancy:

- Environmental leadership
- Community involvement
- · Data analysis experience
- Demonstrated interest in the position
- University of California, Davis affiliation

Please refer to the attachment for additional information. Thank you for your consideration.

James Davies, District III

Dennis Byrne, District I

EDC Fish & Wildlife commissioners